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Eco Day & Christmas Bazaar 2012 
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As each year we held a special “Eco 

Day” at the 3rd Primary School Celje 

where we try and use the creativity 

of our students to create art from 

things we would normally throw 

away. This would be a shame, 

especially after seeing first hand 

what great things come from litter. 

 

This year we’ve sewn dolls, collected 

refuse, repainted our waste paper 

container, made jewelry, paper and 

nylon flowers, created our own 

board games, painted and much, 

much more. Take a look... 
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Since there is usually so much to do we 

try and combine our Eco Day workshops 

with our Christmas workshops. This way 

we can finish the work we have started 

and then try and use it for our annual 

Christmas Bazaar which is held in the 

beginning of December.  
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At the Christmas Bazaar we try and sell some of the things we make to 

raise funds for children in need. We invite all our staff, students, parents 

and neighbors to join in the spirit of giving.  Santa Claus is also invited, of 

course. Because he helps us raise more money for the less fortunate.  
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If we do not behave too badly we might even get snow for this 

occasion. I guess we at least did a few things well this year because 

on the morning of 8th December we woke up to 20 centimeters of 

freshly fallen pure white snow.  
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It can get a bit crowded too, but that’s all right. We like it 

crowded. It only means people like and respect our efforts and 

they do not take charity lightly. 
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After a long and tiresome morning we find that our hard work has paid off 

since we will be able to use the money we have raised to relieve some of our 

students’ families of their financial burdens and enable all of our students to 

participate in different self or semi financed activities which our school 

offers extra. Great work everyone! And a sincere thanks to everyone who 

participated in this years bazaar and all who have given so generously! 
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This project has been funded with support from the European Commission. This publication [communication] 

reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be 

made of the information contained therein. 

With our best wishes for 2013, 
the staff, students and parents of               

3rd Primary School Celje 

~ December 2012 ~ 


